
ARP HEERF lll Check lssued

Bridget Mann < brmannOl @cacc.edu >

Fn 9/24/2021 10146 AM

To: Bridget Mann <brmann0l @cacc.edu>

Dear CACC student,

ConFatulationsl Based on review ofyour completed 2020-2021 Free Application for Federal StudentAid (FAFSA) or
electronic exceptional need submission and information contained in your student record, you meet the qualifications to
receive a HEERF ltl granL These grant funds are part ofthe CARES HEERF lll American Rescue plan.

The checks were processed and mailed yesterday, September 23. we encourage you to cash this check immediately upon
receiptto avoid forfeiture ofthese funds. Checks that have not been cashed by October 31,2021,willbe subiect to being
voided and returned to the U.S. Department of Education. Please contact the College ifyou have questions regarding
these funds.

Thankyou for your time and attention in this matter. Hope your Fall term is going well!

Bridget Mann
Accountant
Central Alabama Community College
1675 Cherokee Road
Alexander City, AL 35010
256-2154257
brmann0l @cacc.edu
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